
  
   

 

15 May 2017 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians 
 

Re: Rockbourne Trout Fishery Angling Trip – June/July 2017 
 

Due to the popularity of our now annual Angling trip to Manningford Trout Fishery, I am pleased to offer 
another opportunity for a small number of boys to visit another local Fishery.  I would like to offer these 
dates to boys who have already had some experience. I will still be going to Manningford as well and first 
timers will have a chance to experience fly-fishing here.  
 

Rockbourne is only 20 minutes away on the way to Fordingbridge.  Due to its location, I have arranged to 
have use of the lakes for a couple of hours after school. They have very generously offered us full use of 
any equipment (£40 rod charge if damaged) and essentially a two for one ticket of £18 per student, allowing 
them one fish to keep. I would like to go a couple of times over these Summer months if the interest is there 
thus boys could go on multiple occasions or just pick one date. We will be departing at 4pm and returning 
around 6.30pm  
 

Dates Visit to Contribution Details of visit Times Requirements 

8 / 29  
June 

 
6 July 
 
 
 
 

Rockbourne 
Trout Fishery 

£20 per visit 
(Fish Ticket 
plus transport) 

2hr Fly Fishing Leave BWS 
4pm 
 
Arrive BWS 
approx.. 
6.30pm 

Sunglassess are 
compulsory. 
Hat 
Sun Cream 
Waterproofs 
Plastic bags for 
storing fish 

 
There are 15 places available on each day and receipt of the payment will be taken to mean you wish to 
take up a place on the trip. However in the event that the trip is oversubscribed, names will be drawn 
randomly and those pupils who are unsuccessful will be placed on a reserve list and their payments 
refunded. Parents/Guardians who may find it difficult to meet the deadline for payment should contact the 
Finance Office on ext 260. 
 

Deadline for payment:  Friday 19 May 2017 

PAYMENTS:  

Please pay online via: www.scopay.com. If you need a link code please email amh@bws.wilts.sch.uk (link 
codes are only needed for online account set up). 

No pupil will be barred from the trip on account of non-payment, but if total payments do not cover the cost 
of the trip then regrettably it will have to be cancelled.  Your son will be covered by the school’s insurance 
during this trip; a copy of which is available on the school website.  Please ensure that we have current 
emergency contact details and details of any medical conditions and that your son takes all necessary 
medication with him on this trip.  Please contact Sarah Hayward sah@bws.wilts.sch.uk if you need to 
update this information. 

Yours faithfully 

 

Lee Duckett 
Master i/c Angling 
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